
TRACT 44135 - Concordia Parish, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Concordia Parish, Louisiana, and more 
particularly described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates 
of X = 2,340,273.20 and Y = 373,712.00; thence East 171.80 feet to the 
Southwest corner of State Lease No. 21219 having Coordinates of X = 
2,340,445.00 and Y = 373,712.00; thence East 1,300.00 feet along the 
Southern boundary of said State Lease No. 21219 to its Southeast corner, 
having Coordinates of X = 2,341,745.00 and Y = 373,712.00; thence East 
1,500.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,343,245.00 and Y = 
373,712.00; thence South 10,229.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X 
= 2,343,245.00 and Y = 363,483.00; thence West 2,971.80 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 2,340,273.20 and Y = 363,483.00; thence North 
10,229.00 feet to the point of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT that portion, if 
any, of the above described tract that may lie within the State of 
Mississippi, containing approximately 360 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and coordinates are based on 
Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where 
applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 

       

       

       



 2

 
Applicant: THEOPHILUS OIL, GAS & LAND SERVICES, LLC 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 360 Tract Number: 44135 
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TRACT 44136 - Concordia Parish, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Concordia Parish, Louisiana, and more 
particularly described as follows: Beginning at a point having Coordinates 
of X = 2,340,273.20 and Y = 363,483.00; thence East 2,971.80 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 2,343,245.00 and Y = 363,483.00; thence 
South 10,229.01 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,343,245.00 and 
Y = 353,253.99; thence West 610.61 feet to the Northeast corner of State 
Lease No. 21432, having Coordinates of X = 2,342,634.39 and Y = 
353,253.99; thence West 2,361.19 feet along the Northern boundary of said 
State Lease No. 21432 to its Northwest corner, having Coordinates of X = 
2,340,273.20 and Y = 353,253.99; thence North 10,229.01 feet to the point 
of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT that portion, if any, of the above described 
tract that may lie within the State of Mississippi, containing 
approximately 414 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
All bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: THEOPHILUS OIL, GAS & LAND SERVICES, LLC 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 414 Tract Number: 44136 
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TRACT 44137 - Concordia Parish, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Concordia Parish, Louisiana, and more 
particularly described as follows: Beginning at the Southwest corner of 
State Lease No. 21432, having Coordinates of X = 2,339,506.84 and Y = 
350,310.34; thence East 3,061.62 feet along the Southern boundary of said 
State Lease No. 21432 to its Southeast corner, having Coordinates of X = 
2,342,568.46 and Y = 350,310.34; thence South 28 degrees 30 minutes 50 
seconds West 1,934.74 feet to the Northeast corner of State Lease No. 
21220 having Coordinates of X = 2,341,644.87 and Y = 348,610.28; thence 
West 3,340.10 feet along the Northern boundary of said State Lease No. 
21220 to its Northwest corner, having Coordinates of X = 2,338,304.77 and 
Y = 348,610.28; thence North 35 degrees 15 minutes 47 seconds East 
2,082.11 feet to the point of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT that portion, if 
any, of the above described tract that may lie within the State of 
Mississippi, containing approximately 84 acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and coordinates are based on 
Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where 
applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: THEOPHILUS OIL, GAS & LAND SERVICES, LLC 
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Acre 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 84 Tract Number: 44137 
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TRACT 44138 - Avoyelles and Concordia Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Avoyelles and Concordia Parishes, Louisiana, 
and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,226,799.74 and Y = 200,415.04; thence North 06 
degrees 03 minutes 01 seconds West approximately 1,816 feet to the 
Southeast corner of Operating Agreement No. A0255; thence Northerly along 
the east boundary of said Operating Agreement No. A0255 distance of 
approximately 1,264 to its Northeast corner; thence South 87 degrees 45 
minutes 00 seconds East approximately 7055.47 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,233,668.69 and Y = 203,761.97; thence South 47 
degrees 02 minutes 18 seconds East approximately 8,393 feet to the 
Northwest corner of State Lease No. 21458; thence South 00 degrees 48 
minutes 11 seconds East approximately 2,982 feet along the east boundary 
of said State Lease No. 21458 to its Southeast corner; thence North 82 
degrees 17 minutes 19 seconds West 3,111.12 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,236,769.50 and Y = 195,478.25; thence North 63 
degrees 39 minutes 23 seconds West 11,125.10 feet to the point of 
beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT that portion, if any, of the above described 
tract that may lie inside of the boundary of the Richard K. Yancey WMA, 
and LESS AND EXCEPT any portion of State Lease No. 21374 that may lie 
within the above described tract, and LESS AND EXCEPT any right, title, 
and interest in lands owned by and not under lease from the State of 
Louisiana, on behalf of the Concordia Parish School Board, situated in 
Section 16, Township 3 North, Range 7 East, Concordia Parish, Louisiana, 
contained within the above described tract, containing approximately 355 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, 
distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
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modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: ALJ ENERGY 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 355 Tract Number: 44138 
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TRACT 44139 - Avoyelles and Concordia Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Avoyelles and Concordia Parishes, Louisiana, 
and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,251,721.04 and Y = 184,196.82; thence North 16 
degrees 21 minutes 55 seconds East approximately 10,016 feet to the 
Southeast corner of State Lease No. 21459; thence North approximately 
2,640 feet along the east boundary of said State Lease No. 21459 to its 
Northeast; thence North 01 degrees 21 minutes 41 seconds East 3,379.23 
feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 2,254,623.53 and Y = 199,825.64; 
thence South 88 degrees 24 minutes 01 seconds East 1,797.47 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 2,256,420.30 and Y = 199,775.46; thence 
South 04 degrees 24 minutes 12 seconds East 7,403.37 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 2,256,988.72 and Y = 192,393.95; thence South 44 
degrees 36 minutes 35 seconds East 955.84 feet to a point having 
Coordinates of X = 2,257,659.98 and Y = 191,713.48; thence South 07 
degrees 00 minutes 37 seconds East 7,573.28 feet to the Northeast corner 
of State Lease No. 21389 having Coordinates of X = 2,258,584.29 and Y = 
184,196.82; thence West 6,863.25 feet to the point of beginning, LESS AND 
EXCEPT that portion, if any, of the above described tract that may lie 
inside of the boundary of the Richard K. Yancey WMA, containing 
approximately 275 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
All bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: ALJ ENERGY 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 275 Tract Number: 44139 
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TRACT 44140 - Pointe Coupee and St. Landry Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Pointe Coupee and St. Landry Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,860,760.00 and Y = 737,620.00; thence 
East 18,400.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,879,160.00 and 
Y = 737,620.00; thence South 16,700.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,879,160.00 and Y = 720,920.00; thence West 18,400.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,860,760.00 and Y = 720,920.00; thence 
North 16,700.00 feet to the Point of Beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT any right, 
title, and interest in lands owned by and not under lease from the State 
of Louisiana, on behalf of the St. Landry School Board, situated in 
Section 16, Township 4 South, Range 7 East, St. Landry Parish, Louisiana, 
contained within the above described tract containing approximately 738 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, 
distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: SUNCOAST LAND SERVICES, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 
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Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 738 Tract Number: 44140 



 19

TRACT 44141 - Pointe Coupee and St. Landry Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Pointe Coupee and St. Landry Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,860,760.00 and Y = 720,920.00; thence 
East 18,400.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,879,160.00 and 
Y = 720,920.00; thence South 18,400.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,879,160.00 and Y = 702,520.00; thence West 18,400.00 feet to a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,860,760.00 and Y = 702,520.00; thence 
North 18,400.00 feet to the point of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT that 
portion falling within State Lease No. 21433 and more particularly 
described as follows: Commencing at a point on the above described tract 
having Coordinates of X = 1,860,760.00 and Y = 720,920.00; thence South 41 
degrees 56 minutes 55 seconds East 11,025.29 feet to a point being a point 
of beginning of State Lease No. 21433 having Coordinates of X = 
1,868,130.00 and Y = 712,720.00; thence North 59 degrees 22 minutes 01 
second East 2,080.31 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,869,920.00 and Y = 713,780.00; thence South 72 degrees 57 minutes 36 
seconds East 3,026.88 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,872,814.00 and Y = 712,893.00; thence South 41 degrees 48 minutes 18 
seconds West 4,326.43 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,869,930.00 and Y = 709,668.00; thence North 30 degrees 31 minutes 52 
seconds West 3,543.26 feet to the point of beginning, and LESS AND EXCEPT 
any right, title, and interest in lands owned by and not under lease from 
the State of Louisiana, on behalf of the Pointe Coupee Parish School 
Board, situated in Section 16, Township 5 South, Range 7 East, Pointe 
Coupee Parish, Louisiana, contained within the above described tract, 
containing approximately 586 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a 
plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. All bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
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obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 

 
Applicant: SUNCOAST LAND SERVICES, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 586 Tract Number: 44141 
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TRACT 44142 - Allen and Beauregard Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Allen and Beauregard Parishes, Louisiana, 
and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a point having 
Coordinates of X = 1,483,200.00 and Y = 716,000.00; thence West 10200.00 
feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,473,000.00 and Y = 716,000.00; 
thence North 7000.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,473,000.00 and Y = 723,000.00; thence East 10200.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,483,200.00 and Y = 723,000.00; thence South 
7000.00 feet to the point of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT any right, title, 
and interest in lands owned by and not under lease from the State of 
Louisiana, on behalf of the Beauregard Parish School Board, situated in 
Section 16, Township 5 South, Range 6 West, Beauregard Parish, Louisiana, 
contained within the above described tract, containing 27 acres, all as 
more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: A portion of this tract is located on or adjacent to a Louisiana 
designated Natural and Scenic River. The applicant must obtain 
authorization from the Louisiana Department of Wildlife and Fisheries, 
Scenic Rivers Program prior to initiating any activities within or 
adjacent to the river, including, but not limited to, crossings by roads 
and pipelines, well sites, production facilities and water withdrawals. 
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Applicant: UPPERLINE ENERGY PARTNERS, LLC 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 27 Tract Number: 44142 
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TRACT 44143 - Pointe Coupee and St. Landry Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Pointe Coupee and St. Landry Parishes, 
Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning at a 
point having Coordinates of X = 1,860,760.00 and Y = 702,520.00; thence 
East 18,400.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,879,160.00 and 
Y = 702,520.00; thence South 18,400.00 feet to a point having Coordinates 
of X = 1,879,160.00 and Y = 684,120.00; thence West 9,404.72 feet to a 
point on the boundary of the Atchafalaya Basin Legal Area having a 
Coordinate of Y = 684,120.00; thence Southwesterly approximately 3,388 
feet along the boundary of the Atchafalaya Basin Legal Area to a point 
having a Coordinate of X = 1,866,760.00; thence North approximately 1,575 
feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,866,760.00 and Y = 684,120.00; 
thence West 6,000.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,860,760.00 and Y = 684,120.00; thence North 18,400.00 feet to the point 
of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT any portion falling outside the Atchafalaya 
Basin Legal Area and LESS AND EXCEPT any right, title, and interest in 
lands owned by and not under lease from the State of Louisiana, on behalf 
of the Pointe Coupee Parish School Board, situated in Section 16, Township 
6 South, Range 7 East, Pointe Coupee Parish, Louisiana, contained within 
the above described tract, (This tract includes only waterbottoms claimed 
and owned by the state and specifically excludes any land which the state 
or Wildlife and Fisheries may claim or own and to which the mineral rights 
are vested in them), containing approximately 583 acres, all as more 
particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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Applicant: SUNCOAST LAND SERVICES, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 583 Tract Number: 44143 
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TRACT 44144 - Pointe Coupee St. Landry and St. Martin Parishes, Louisiana 
All of the lands now or formerly constituting the beds and bottoms of all 
water bodies of every nature and description as to which title is vested 
in the State of Louisiana, together with all islands arising therein and 
other lands formed by accretion or by reliction, where allowed by law, 
excepting tax adjudicated lands, and not presently under mineral lease on 
January 14, 2015, situated in Pointe Coupee St. Landry and St. Martin 
Parishes, Louisiana, and more particularly described as follows: Beginning 
at a point having Coordinates of X = 1,864,260.00 and Y = 684,120.00; 
thence East 2,500.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,866,760.00 and Y = 684,120.00; thence South approximately 1,575 feet to 
a point on the boundary of the Atchafalaya Basin Legal Area having a 
Coordinate of X = 1,866,760.00; thence Northeasterly approximately 3,388 
feet along the boundary of the Atchafalaya Basin Legal Area to a point 
having a Coordinate of Y = 684,120.00; thence East approximately 12,905 
feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,882,660.00 and Y = 684,120.00; 
thence South 18,400.00 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,882,660.00 and Y = 665,720.00; thence West 18,400.00 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,864,260.00 and Y = 665,720.00; thence North 
18,400.00 feet to the point of beginning, LESS AND EXCEPT any portion 
falling outside the Atchafalaya Basin Legal Area and LESS AND EXCEPT any 
right, title, and interest in lands owned by and not under lease from the 
State of Louisiana, on behalf of the Pointe Coupee Parish School Board, 
situated in Section 16, Township 6 South, Range 7 East, Pointe Coupee 
Parish, Louisiana, contained within the above described tract, (This tract 
includes only waterbottoms claimed and owned by the state and specifically 
excludes any land which the state or Wildlife and Fisheries may claim or 
own and to which the mineral rights are vested in them), containing 
approximately 922 acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on 
file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. 
All bearings, distances and coordinates are based on Louisiana Coordinate 
System of 1927, (North or South Zone), where applicable. 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board shall be without warranty of any 
kind, either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited 
to, the implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
and Energy Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to 
the existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims 
or other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any 
portion of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the 
obligation to pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral and 
Energy Board, nor shall the Louisiana State Mineral and Energy Board be 
obligated to refund any consideration paid by the Lessor prior to such 
modification, cancellation, or abrogation, including, but not limited to, 
bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
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NOTE: This acreage is entirely within the boundary of the Atchafalaya 
Basin Legal Area. 
 

 
Applicant: SUNCOAST LAND SERVICES, INC. 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 922 Tract Number: 44144 


